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The budget work meeting of the Hayes Township Board was called to order by Supervisor 
VanZee at 10:30 am. 

Board members present were Julie Collard (Treasurer), Kristin Baranski (Clerk) and Ron VanZee 
(Supervisor).   

Ms. Baranski presented the “draft” budget worksheets for Hayes Township.  

State Revenue Sharing decreased by 50% per notice from State of Michigan regarding 
anticipate decrease from Covid-19 pandemic.  

Township Board Salaries are raised by the 1.8% rate of inflation. 

Election budget increased to reflect August 2020 State Primary and November 2020 General 
Election costs (increase in absentee ballots and anticipate voter turn out). 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

Kristin Baranski 

Deputy Clerk/Recording Secretary 


